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Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1(4) of the Act of 20 July 2017 – Water Law (Dz. U. /Journal of Laws/ of 2020, item 

310, 284, 695, 782, 875) and Art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of 21 December 2000 on Inland Navigation (Dz. U. 

/Journal Of Laws/ of 2019, item 1568, 1901, 2170, and of 2020, item 284), the Regional Water Management 

Board in Gdańsk informs that:  

 

there are ongoing works related to the construction of the marina of the Gdańsk University of Technology in 

Sobieszewo (Gdańsk) at Nadwiślańska 9 Street (the investment area is 9+550 km of the Martwa Wisła River). 

The investment is planned to be completed by 30 June 2022. While the works are ongoing, temporary 

navigation signs will remain in place. 

 
 

In view of the above, we kindly request that you exercise particular caution and comply with applicable 

regulations. Current notices to skippers are published at: https://gdansk.wody.gov.pl.   

 


